D.A.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, MULUND
2024-2025
Nursery to Std. VIII

Ref.:DAV/Mulund/2024-2025/Cir-080 Date : 11.02.2025
Dear Parents,

We are happy to share the success of our Annual Day celebration, which was held
on 17" January 2025. It was a memorable event, and we appreciate the
enthusiastic participation of our students.

For those who wish to receive hard copies of the photographs, you may submit
your request along with a payment of Rs. 200/- to the respective class teacher.
You will receive 6 photographs of the event.

To place your order, please send the following details and payment in a labelled
envelope through your ward to the class teacher:

¢ Your Ward’s Full Name
o Standard & Division
« Name of the Performance

Note:

« Compéres and students in singing performances may contact the class
teacher directly. As their participation may notrequire 6 photographs, the
number and cost will be adjusted accordingly.

Kindly ensure that the amount and information are submitted to the class teacher
on or before 13th February 2025 to facilitate timely printing.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Wgaen 25—

Hema Nair ‘
Officiating Principal




